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Mr David Collins 
Head of Finance and Regulation 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
GPO Box456 
Brisbane Qld 4001 

Dear Mr Collins 

Draft decision: Aurizon Network review event-2017 tropical cyclone Debbie 

The QCA has made a draft decision to approve Aurizon Network's proposal to vary reference tariffs to recover 

maintenance costs arising from the 2017 tropical cyclone Debbie review event, as revised on 21 March 2018. A 

copy of the QCA's draft decision is attached to this letter. 

We have published our draft decision and consultant's report on our website for stakeholder comment by 3 May 

2018. 

If Aurizon Network staff wish to discuss this matter, they should contact Victoria Gonzalez on 07 3222 0588. 

Yours sincerely 

Charles Millsteed 
Chief Executive Officer 

cc: Ms Donna Bowman, Regulatory manager, Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
Ms Kathryn Hogan, Principal Regulatory Analyst, Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
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